
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 
 

Statements sent to Housing Clients 
 
For Immediate Release 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2018) Client-Based 
Services wishes to inform the community that annual 
statements and a letter from Executive Financial Officer Paul 
Rice have been sent to all housing clients via registered 
mail.  
 
"We want to assure you that we are taking all necessary 
steps to rectify the situation and to ensure that reconciliation 
of the accounts occurs in a timely manner," the letter states. 
"We would like to apologize for any inconvenience or 
unnecessary stress that this situation has caused and will do 
our best to keep you up to date on the progress of our 
assessment," the letter continues. 
 
To view the contents of the letter click here. 
 
If you are a client of the housing department and do not 
receive a letter, please call at 450-638-0500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 

gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Paul Rice 
Executive Financial 
Officer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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